12th Aug 2010,

Mr. Manish Kaur,

Matrix Telecom Solutions,

Borewali,

Mumbai.

Dear Mr. Manish Kaur,

I, Ram Sethu, had been working with your Matrix Telecom Solutions in the Technical department as senior technician for 4 years commencing on 7th Aug 2006 till my resignation on 14th July 2010. I was relieved from my duties by my Mr. Hari Sardu on 15th July 2010, post my resignation.

Even after the successful completion of final settlement of all procedures and rendering of responsibilities, I, till date, have not received either my experience certificate or my relieving letter which are a matter of concern for the company for which I wish to provide my services. It has been already one month I resigned job but I did not get any experience letter. I expect you to look in to the matter immediately and respond positively soon.
I request that the same be made available to me at the earliest and oblige.

Thank you.

Regards,

Ram Sethu.
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